Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

October 20, 2014
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Eric Mabe




Brian Lennon




Jason Back




Rolanda Hasten



Doug Hall




Lewis Russell

Members Absent:  Kristi Burnett
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson.  
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Public forum:  None

Approve minutes of previous meeting:

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Doug Hall to approve the minutes of the September 15, 2014 meeting.  The motion carried unanimously.

Payment of the bills:

A motion was made by Jason Back and seconded by Rolanda Hasten to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

Rains County Appraisal District collection contract:

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Lewis Russell to accept the Rains County collection contract.  The motion carried unanimously.

Elementary building update:

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that Mr. Thomas was able to be there in person but had provided an alternate proposal for a smaller scope of addition.  Price was still around $1.3 Million for everything.  Mr. Johnson advised the board that a construction manager recommended by the school’s attorney had been invited but had two previous meetings.  

Superintendent’s Report:

Mr. Johnson advised the Board of the NTSBA dinner on November 6.
Principal’s report:
Ms. Irby reported a secondary enrollment of 112 and upcoming events.   
At 7:15 p.m. a motion was made by Jason Back and seconded by Rolanda Hasten to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
